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                                   Spring Term   

 

 

What a great end to this term, with Spring just starting to make an appearance 

and the sunshine enabling the children to spend longer outside.  Hopefully this 

will enable us to provide them with more outdoor activities in the weeks ahead. 

 

Over the past few weeks, the children have been given the opportunity to 

celebrate Easter through a range of activities, such as: wreath and card making 

and the creation of Easter ‘animals’ in a variety of ways such as paper chains, 

bobble friends and using concertina folds to make Easter chicks. 

 

We have also welcomed a new member of staff this term Miss Williams! The 

children have really enjoyed having her around to support their activities. 

 

 

Notice: 

▪ Please be aware that Wrap Around Care follows the School’s Behaviour 

Policy. 

▪ A polite reminder of our opening and closing times: Breakfast Club is 

open from 7.30am each day and Afterschool club closes at 5.30pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


